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After looking up platitudinous in 
my dictionary, I decided that you 
were not as impressive as I had first 
thought. I then went back over your 
letter and found no less than seven 
(count'em) grammatical 
(not spelling, either). My advice, 
then, is to continue reading my 
column. At least it’s free.

The lunch bucket Dear Alan McUhan,
You are the second biggest 

t%$#&‘c# I have ever seen in my 
life. If you had a brain you would be 
dangerous. Good luck if you live till 
tomorrow.
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Jack the Ripper 
I resent that! Everyone knows 

number two tries harder.
t
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r TI Suicide note:
Goodbye cruel world. I can no 

longer tolerate the strings and 
horns of musical fortune. I will eat 
meals- back to back at Saga Foods’ 
SUB euthanasia outlet- the grill, 
where they use an oil that beats 
Andy G ran itel I i ’ s STP for the 
racer’s edge. P.S.- Sammy, forget 
about the $10 you owe me. Signed, 

K. McDougal1.

■ Well, this is it for 1975. Fourteen 
weeks of the Lunch Bucket is 
enough in any one year. I’ll be back 
with the Garbage Can next term, 
God willing and I become a 
Christian.

The members of the Food 
Services Control Committee (me) 
would like to take this opportunity 
to wish everyone (column readers 
and illiterates) a happy Christmas 
and New Year's. I know I won’t 
have one.
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Goodbye.suggest you find out who wrote it 
before he finds out your bank 
account number, because you have 
exactly the same signature.

by Alan McHugen
Well, the Christmas season is 

here again. Examinations are upon 
us. And Saga Foods is recovering 
(along with everyone else) from 
Christmas Dinner in the SUB last 
Friday. Although the cafeteria will 
be closed for a few days, Saga is still 
going to cater to some fancy 
Christmas dinners. I was able to 
find out that Pat Hennessey was 
going to have the Student Union 
Executive over, and he submitted 
this menu:

Dear Box,
Why not send Pat Hennesey to 

the hospital to have A McHughen’s 
nose cut out of his *%f##?\

In a more serious vein. Pat 
Hennessey has asked me to 
announce that one of the employees 
of the food service has had her 
home gutted by fire last week, and 
her family is left with next to 
nothing for Christmas. Readers who 
can afford to contribute anything 
are asked to do so through the Saga 
Foods office on the first floor. 
Donations will be greatly appreciat­
ed. Merry Christmas.

Dear Box.
I don’t care how bad the food is, if 

I'm hungry enough, I’ll eat it.
H. Hicks

Since receiving a few complaints 
concerning the type of words some 
"people” choose to communicate 
with, I have started editing the 
naughty parts of letters. Having 
done this, I can't make sense of this 
letter, so I can't answer it.

Gâter
Good for you.. Set an example.

Dear Box,
In view of all the derogatry 

remarks that you have to contend 
with, I would like to add this 
consoling note. This is the first time 
I have eaten in the SUB cafeteria 
this year and the hamburger and 
french fries were surprisingly good. 
Maybe it’s because I am not faced 
with it every day but, before I put 
my foot in my mouth, I'll end by 
saying that the chefs (?) in the 
kitchen should be commended.

Appetizer- tossed Crossman sa­
lad

Limited insurance 
for Dal cops

Hot entree- cooked goose or leg of 
Roast Russell, with Smiley 
souffle,
Dessert- tidbits of McHughen, in 
Graham crumbs,
Plus- choice of potatoe, vege­
table, and small drink (NOT Milk) 
for only- $1.49

by D. Moulton
If your local student club is 

planning on having a Christmas 
party you should hold it in the 
S.U.B. if you want C.P. coverage. 
Campus Police are only responsible 
for the Arts Centre, Athletic events, 
the Life Sciences Building, and the 
S.U.B., besides their regular street 
patrols. These are the areas in 
which the C.P.’s have jurisdiction, 
to work a party at a club house 
means the C.P.'s involved are not 
insured.

The Commerce Society has 
approached Security twice asking 
for C.P.’s to work, first for their 
Hallowee n party and then for their 
Christmas party -both times they 
were refused. The reason for these 
refusals were varied and diverse 
and not explained very courteously. 
The explanation (at last revealed) 
concerns Security’s jurisdiction and

the number of available men. The 
C.P's are allowed to number 60 at 
the maximum; presently there are 
56. According to David Ness, head 
of Security, this is not enough to 
adequately cover all the necessary 
areas at all times. To have to place 
men at society parties would only 
further detract from the necessary 
manpower. Besides this, society 
houses are outside C.P. jurisdiction, 
except for street patrols. There is no 
regulation stating C.P.'s have to 
work these events and from recent 
happenings they appear to have 
desire to work them.

The Board of Management for 
Campus Security is currently 
discussing the idea of extending 
C.P. jurisdiction to the various 
societal houses. However, Mr. Ness 
would like to see all functions 
centralized, perhaps being held in 
the S.U.B. or lounges such as those 
in the Life Sciences Center.

When asked if Mr. Ness would be 
willing to set up a billboard at his 
office informing C.P.’s of what 
functions were being held and by 
what societies he replied he would 
be willing. This way an off duty C.P. 
would have the choice of making a 
few extra bucks, unfortunately it 
would be at his own risk.

Anon.
I’ll be sure to pass on your message, 
but I don’t imagine they'll be too 
consoled if they knew the compli­
ment came from someone who 
sucks their feet. Do you practise 
yoga?

Dear Mr. McHughen,
This is in reference to the letter 

that appeared in your column in the 
GAZETTE dated Nov. 27 that bore 
my name. I am in no way connected 
with it, and it's appearance is 
extremely detrimental to my reputa­
tion on campus (however question­
able that reputation may be). I 
would greatly appreciate it if you 
would print a retraction disavowing 
any connection I may allegedly have 
with it, and in the future, not print 
any names after letters of this 
nature. Sincerely.

(I’ve agreed not to print names) 
Your letter certainly appeared to 

bore more than just your name. In 
any case, if you really didn’t have 
anything to do with that letter, I

Dear Lunch Bucket,
For the last two hours, CKDU has 

been pumping organ music into the 
SUB cafeteria. Because of this I am 
contemplating suicide. But I am 
confused as to what method I should 
employ, should I try the Union 
Burger (at 89c), the Tuna and 
Mercury Casserole (at 85c) or if 
those two fail to do the trick, how 
about if I just continue to read your 
platitudinous column. In need of 
counselling,

Vincent (Rabinowitz) Van Gogh.

no
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PETERS PIZZERIA Divine retribution
ALABAMA (ENS-CUP) —- The 
former Alabama legislature Ray 
Burgess, a staunch segregationist, 
was eulogized last week by his 
collègues as one who “contributed 
immeasurably to the enrichment of 
our cultural, economic, and every­
day lives.”

Some may remember when 
Burgess was last in the news. The 
state House of Representatives last 
spring nearly passed a resolution 
barring members from carrying 
firearms in the chambers. The 
resolution was sparked by reports 
that Burgess carried a handgun 
everywhere he went, and had 
armed his entire family.

Said Burgess, “Life is a gift of 
God. and God gave me the 
ingenuity to protect that gift.’

Burgess was recently accidently 
shot to death with a handgun while 
struggling with his wife in a 
quarrel.

WE ARE VERY CLOSE TO YOU! 
CORNER OF VICTORIA Rd. and QUEEN St.

COMPARE FOR YOURSELF !

OUR QUALITY FOOD-THE FINEST 

OUR PRICES-THE BEST

TRY OUR FAST SERVICE and FREE DELIVRY

425-6498
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